
Report of the Community and Leisure Committee to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

15. ARTCO 
 
 At the Council meeting on 20 November the clause in the Community and Leisure Committee report 

relating to ARTCO was debated and referred back to the Community and Leisure Committee pursuant 
to the following resolution: 

 
 “That the request for funding assistance is favourably viewed by the Council and that the matter be 

referred back to the Community and Leisure Committee to negotiate the degree of support and 
required outcomes and that the Committee be given delegated power to act in this matter.” 

 
 The Committee resolved that staff meet with Jim Moriarty and Allan Silcock to discuss their funding 

request and report back to a subcommittee of the Chairperson and Councillor Carole Anderton. 
 
 Councillor Carole Evans requested that her vote against this decision be recorded. 
 
 Councillor Megan Evans retired from this clause and took no part in the discussion or voting thereon. 
 
 


